
Top Three from PFT                                                                               April 2023 

 
  

1. Agreement Ratified! 

·      At the April 6 meeting, the PUSD School Board voted unanimously to approve the 

Tentative Agreement for 2022-23 & 2023-2024.  

o   The TA is now the 2022-23/2023-24 Agreement. 
·      The Agreement includes a 5% across-the-board salary increase for all PFT Salary 

Schedules beginning July 1, 2023. 

o   It also includes salary enhancements for specific salary schedule steps. 

·      A draft of the new salary schedules was sent to all members on the PFT Email 

Distribution list. 
o   If you did not receive the email, please check your spam folder. If you still did 

not receive the email, please contact your site rep or Naomi Lukaszewski, PFT Secretary 

nlukaszewski@powayteachers.org 

 

2. Transfer Process for Spring 2023 
·      The Transfer Process for Spring 2023 has been finalized.  

·      A copy of the process was sent to all members on the PFT Email Distribution list. If 

you still need a copy, please contact Naomi Lukaszewski, PFT Secretary 

nlukaszewski@powayteachers.org 
 

3. PFT Email 

·      Hotmail and Yahoo email will read high volumes of email from a single source as 

“spam” and block the address, even though you have not blocked the address. 

·      If you have a Hotmail or Yahoo account as your PFT email contact, please add us to 
your “safe sender” list or consider using another non-PUSD email account. This will help 

ensure you receive emails from PFT. 

 

Hoping everyone enjoys a relaxing Spring Break! 
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